PUBLIC NOTICE
GOLIAD COUNTY
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT PROGRAM
TEXAS GENERAL LAND OFFICE 2017 HURRICANE HARVEY APPLICATION

Goliad County is giving notice of the County's intent to submit a Community
Development Block Grant Program Disaster Relief Applications o recover from
Hurricane Harvey flooding through the following Infrastructure activities:

To install a generator for the emergency shelter and provide Street Repairs and water
well generators for the Las Colonias areas of La Bahia and Berclair.

The allocation of CDBG-DR funds in the amount of $723.030 will be applied to these
projects. This application is available for review on the County's website
(http://www.co.goliad.tx.us/page/goliad.CountyandDistrictClerkPublicNotices). Citizens
are welcome to review this application for a 30-day public comment period and provide
all public comment to Pamela Martin via email at pmartin@goliadcountytx.gov_or in
County offices located at Goliad County Courthouse, 127 N. Courthouse Square,
Goliad, TX 77963 during regular business hours. For further information, contact the
office of Pamela Martin, administrative assistant to Goliad County Judge, at
361-645-3337.

[, Pamela Martin, Administrative Assistant to County Judge Mike Bennett, certify that
this notice was posted to the Goliad County bulletin board as well as the Goliad County
website for public participation on July 29, 2019. This notice is to remain posted until
August 28, 2019.
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Pamela Martin, Administrative Assistant to County Judge Mike Bennett




